
 

 
 

 

 

 

It was fantastic to welcome our most recent NYSF (National Youth Science Forum) alumnus Eddie Han to our 
Tuesday meeting, along with his Science Coordinator from Prince Alfred College, Peter Hopkins. 
 
Eddie recently returned from the NYSF experience in Canberra, and spoke to us about his experience, including 
the lectures and presentations he attended, the fantastic 'Staffies (former alumni),' his chess challenges with 
buddy Max - including at the final disco, and even a game of air hockey with a robot. 
 
Each year our club assist a Year 11 student to attend NYSF, and we are yet to have someone return having 
had a less than incredible experience.  Eddie hopes to pursue Engineering at university and had a particular 
interest in any activity linked to this discipline. 
 
After Eddie’s presentation Peter Hopkins said a few words and presented us with a copy of the PAC Science 
Journal, which featured Eddie as its Editor.  Thank you Eddie, and all the best with Year 12 this year! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

  

We have now confirmed that our Rotary Fringe social night will take place on Tuesday March 14th in lieu of 
our regular morning meeting. The comedy show starts at 6pm and you will need to purchase your own tickets 
here: https://www.adelaidefringe.com.au/fringetix/10-comedy-bonanza 
 
There is a choice of 'Show Only' for $10 or 'Meal and Show' for $31. 
 
I have booked a table for 7:15pm so that we can enjoy dinner after the show at the Belgian Beer Cafe. There 
is a choice of five main courses, and each comes with a glass of beer. You may purchase additional drinks from 
the bar if you wish to do so.  Please let me know once you have purchased your tickets so that I can confirm 
final dinner numbers with the venue.  
 

 

 We had a great first night of marshalling cars at the Adelaide Festival performance of Secret River at Anstey 
Hill Quarry. Thanks to Lindsay for being our club contact point, and to everyone who helped on the first night. 
Three more to come.  Editor’s Note: Are they Nerds at a Star Wars Convention? 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

You have the opportunity to put your footy tipping skills to the test; not to mention have some fun, win 
fantastic prizes and contribute to a worthwhile cause.  

The 2017 AFL footy season is just around the corner so now is the time to sign up.  Entry for the 2017 footy 
tipping competition is only $20, which includes a $10 donation to The Rotary Foundation,  
with all remaining money used for prizes.  

Don’t miss your chance to be part of the fun of Footy Tipping 2017. 

For further information contact Lindsay Davis (Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise) or email 
d9520.rotary.footy@gmail.com 

See Attached Doc 

 

 
 
You and your club members are cordially invited to attend the Rotary Club of St Peters annual Music 
Night on the 9th May 2017 
 
Venue: The Forge, Marryatville High School at 6.30 pm. 
 
We anticipate a fun night with some special musical talents to be enjoyed by all so please come and 
join us for a night of fellowship.  Tickets $10 and available at the door on the night. 
 
Light supper provided after the event. For catering purposes please provide numbers attending to 
me by Friday 21st April. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
David Strange, 



 

 
 

Vocational Director 
Rotary Club of St Peters. 
 
 
https://www.adelaidefringe.com.au/fringetix/10-comedy-bonanza 
 

 

Please put up Greg's laminated poster (as handed out at the meeting) on a community noticeboard in your 
local public shopping centre or other public space and take a photo as proof.  Here's the first one from Mina 
at Firle - well done Mina! 
 

 
 

 

It's also time to start promoting The Reel Event. Booking link is: http://www.trybooking.com/oqxc 
 
The Club has decided to hold this year's The Reel Event on a Sunday, 3pm for 4pm, to see whether a weekend 
time slot will help us to attract a bigger crowd. Please put Sunday the 21st May in your diaries. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

Carla Ceravolo from Mary Mackillop College and Chelsea Martin from Norwood Morialta High School will 
be presenting to us about their participation in the Rotary sponsored National Youth Science Experience. 

Good News: after Mark Thompson passed on the RYPEN program to former club member Ray Hartigan, who 
now lives in Renmark, Ray’s grandson Riley as enrolled via the Renmark Club. 
 
Please promote the forthcoming RYPEN program to young people in the 14-17 years age bracket.  April 21-23.  
See attached PDFs. 
 
 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Kirsty Stark 

 

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 
  



 

 
 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

 
 

 

 

 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 
1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  
6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 
Norwood Rotary 
2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 
1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi  Hotel 

  



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


